
 

 

LOESCHE 
ELEMENTAR From the desk of Mrs. Kurian 

We are a month into school and on the way to a great school 
year! Thanks for all your support during the heat wave and half 
days.  Thank you also for returning the information packet 
promptly.  As we continue the school year, keep in mind: 

• Have students read for at least 20 minutes daily 
• Make sure students are here on time, every day 
• Remind students to be Loesche Leaders every day 
• Remind students to talk to an adult if there is a problem 
• If you need someone else to pick up your child, send a note 

with them of the person picking up 

Only 561 students have an attendance rate of 95% or better! It is 
very important for students to be here on time, every day! 

 
Early dismissals are only approved before 2:15pm.   

 
“Learning is not attained by chance. It must be sought for with 

ardor and attended to with diligence.” —Abigail Adams 
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In the News:  

Always have photo ID, 
even if we know you!   A 
teacher could be absent 
and the guest teacher 
will need to verity you.  

Join our Home and School 
to support our students! 

 
School begins promptly 
at 8:15am   

School uniforms are navy 
collared polo shirts and 
khaki bottoms.   


